OFFICE POLICY

We invite our patients to take their glasses and contact lens prescriptions to any optical center of their choice. Prescriptions for glasses and/or contact lenses will not be released if the patient has any outstanding financial obligations. Please be advised that contact lens prescriptions will only be released after a contact lens evaluation has been preformed. The contact lens evaluation is in addition to the comprehensive eye exam.  

Your contact lens prescriptions may not be released under these circumstances:

I. There is potential harm to the patient’s ocular health

II. The prescription has expired, or it has been 12 months from the date of the   comprehensive eye examination

III. Final determination of the contact lens prescription has not yet been made and further monitoring is needed

Please be aware that the doctor may change your prescription after your initial visit. You would then be given a new prescription that will need to be filled. Please know the exchange, remake, and return policy of your eyewear supplier. The optical center you choose may or may not charge you for these changes. We do not pay for any changes needed. 

A follow-up visit in order to finalize a contact lens prescription or to check if your new glasses were made correctly is included in your exam fee within the 30 days of your initial comprehensive eye exam. Additional office visits after this time will incur additional charges. Patients being seen for medical exams (red eyes, abrasions, GPC, etc) will incur additional charges for the evaluation.

Patient’s Own Frame Waiver:

We are happy work with your own frame and pledge to take the utmost care in handling. Often times it may be difficult to determine the condition of the frame material or whether it is likely to break. Please caution as there is a possible risk of damage,  we can not be held responsible for your own frame that was not purchased at our office. 

Request for copies of medical records will incur a $25.00 fee.

Please understand we will file your insurance as a courtesy to you, however, the patient is responsible for the total amount of the services rendered. Your insurance is a contract between a third party and the patient/employer to assist the insured in meeting their eye health financial obligation. We are NOT a party to that contract. Our relationship is with you, not your insurance company. Insurance policies are not intended to relieve the patient of financial responsibility at our office. Most insurance policies have limitations on the procedures covered as well as the amount covered. These benefits will vary, depending on the insurance company. Furthermore, the benefits will vary with people within the same insurance company. Insurance confirmation is not a guarantee of payment for all procedures. 

If the insurance company does not pay your claim within 45 days, it is your responsibility to contact your insurer to expedite payment. We will contact you regarding your balance at the time. 

In addition, we only participate in several vision and medical plans. You coverage may differ when you see an out-of-network provider.

All payments are due at the time services are rendered. You are responsible for all outstanding balances, including any portions not paid by any third party. Professional fees are non-refundable.

Name: _______________________________

Signature: ____________________________

Date: ________________________________

